March Newsletter
Napan Elementary School

_________________________________________


PotLuck Supper:  
The Centre Napan WI will host a PotLuck Supper on Saturday, March 13th from 3 – 6 pm in the Napan Community Hall with proceeds used to help with community and group events.
Napan Minor Baseball:[image: image1.wmf]
Baseball season will soon be upon us.  Winter Baseball Clinics are now underway at the Golden Hawk Gym, every Sunday until the ball-fields are ready. All you need is a glove and sneakers.  Cost is only $2.00.
 5:00 pm to 6:30 pm    Ages 9-11 (Mosquito ages)
 6:30 pm to 8:00 pm    Ages 12-14 (Peewee and first year Bantam ages)
 As well, Napan Minor Baseball will be having its Annual General Meeting Monday night, March 15th, at 8:30 pm at the Napan Community Hall. All are welcome.
 Registrations for Napan Minor Baseball will be held in April. Watch for further notices.  Contact Chris Gibson-Napan Minor Baseball 

773-4043.
Fundraising for Haiti: 

The students raised an amazing $540 for Haiti!  Well done!  Thank you for your generosity.
Important Dates:

March 9th- DEC dinner @6:30 for PSSC Members

March 10th – Skating 10 am

March 11th – The Big Crunch.  Please pack an apple for your child to crunch

March 12th – Jump Ropefor Heart

March 16th – Home and School @6:30pm

March 16th – PSSC Meeting @ 7:15pm

March 24th – Skating 10am
The Great Big Crunch:

On Thursday, March 11th, students across Canada will take one big bite towards healthy living through healthy eating.  If your child does not like apples, send a different crunchy fruit.
Jump for Heart:

Our fundraiser for this event will be held on Friday March 12th at 9:00 am.  Students will take turns jumping rope to raise money and awareness for heart health.  Please have all funds in as we must send our report and order the prizes.  

  


Tyler Hartt – March 8th
Rifqa Faizal – March 25th
Lauren Corlett – March 26th
Xander Locke – March 26th
